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_____________________________________________________________________________________

Garden State Scholastic Press Association Project Grants
Journalism doesn’t always stay between the lines, and GSSPA knows that from time to time staffs have ideas that might take them beyond the scope and sequence of traditional classroom work.  For this reason, we are creating the GSSPA project grants initiative – which will provide mini-grants to schools who want to break the mold.

Each year GSSPA will provide up to two mini-grants of as much as $500 each for schools who outline a proposal that goes beyond day-to-day operation of their newspaper. Special consideration will be given to projects that instruct others in journalism or provide outreach to areas where strong journalism programs may not yet exist.  All members are eligible to apply.  Successful projects may include, but are not limited to:

· partnering with a local middle school to help it build a newspaper

· creating a community publication or Web site

· creating and operating an inter-school wire service

· developing a staff manual to be shared with other NJ schools

· producing how-to videos on journalistic techniques

Project grants will not be awarded to activities that fit within the scope of a traditional journalism classroom.  GSSPA regrets that it cannot fund requests for equipment, stipends, conference attendance or transportation.  The purpose of these grants is to allow journalism programs to extend beyond what a school is obligated to support.

Successful proposals will be no more than four pages, double-spaced, and have the following sections:

- Title of project
- Goal of project and a timeline for implementation

- How GSSPA’s mini-grant will help

- Budget for how money will be spent
- An adviser and lead student signature
Entries will be considered on a first-come, first-serve basis throughout the school year.  Questions may be directed to president@gsspa.org.
Email proposals to 
Bill Allen




GSSPA President




(email: bilos@juno.com)

